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Humber Valley Meeting Announcement  
** NOTE NOW WEDNESDAYS! 

Wed Feb 6th 2013 @ 7:30pm 
Northwood Community Center 

Room #10 - Basement Level 
Please note that the winter meetings are 

now scheduled on the first Wednesday of each month from 
November to April. Come out to meet other members, 
participate in club discussions, make suggestions for next year, 
and enjoy a winter program of speakers, movies, special 
events and more. Feel free to bring a friend.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here’s how to the get there: Take Sheppard Ave East of 

Jane or West of Keele to Arleta Ave. Turn north on Arleta to 
Clubhouse Court. Turn right to #15 Clubhouse Court. The 
Northwood Center is straight ahead on the left. Note that 
Clubhouse Court does not meet Sheppard Ave. You have to 
get to it from Arleta Ave. 

Free Pizza at the Feb 6th AGM! 
Program Director Jon Holmes has 

decided it’s time to go back to good old 
fashioned pizza for this meeting due to 
popular demand. No time to stop in for 
dinner before the meeting? No 
problem! Just come to the meeting 
hungry. Better get there early though, 

before the mad rush, to make sure you get the best selection. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Sat Feb 2
nd

  
Indoor flying North Albion Collegiate 
12:30 to 2:30 PM 

Wed Feb 6
th

  

 Club Meeting: 7:30pm at Northwood 

 Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
 Executive Elections 
 Electric Gliders – Mike Thomas 

Sun Feb 10
th

  Toronto West Swap Meet – 9:00 AM 

Sat Feb 16
th

  
Indoor flying North Albion Collegiate 
12:30 to 2:30 PM 

Sun Feb 17
th

  Orillia Aero Modelers Swap Meet-10AM 

Sun Feb 24
th

   Frozen Finger Fun Fly – 10:00 am 

Sat Mar 2
nd

  Aurora Swap Meet – 9:00 AM 

Sat Mar 2
nd

   
Indoor flying North Albion Collegiate 
12:30 to 2:30 PM 

Wed Mar 6
th

  Club Meeting 

Yes the AGM is coming Wed, Feb 6th      
It is important that you 
attend the Feb 6

th
 meeting 

because this is the club’s 
Annual General Meeting.  
 
The following agenda is planned for this meeting: 

1. Last chance to renew to vote at the AGM  
2. Announcements 
3. Review and approval of agenda 
4. Review and approval of 2012 AGM minutes 
5. Executive elections 
6. Annual general business meeting reports 

a. President’s Report 
b. Treasurer’s Report 
c. Field Officer’s Report 
d. Program Director’s Report 
e. Chief Flying Instructor/Safety Officer Report 

7. Open discussion and new business 
a. Field Leveling Discussion 
b. Club Constitution Discussion 
c. MAAC AGM Discussion 
d. Indian Line Campground Float Fly Site  

 
NOTE: As of the date of publication of this Flyer, the following 
candidates have been nominated and are standing for 
executive positions. Any further nominations will be announced 
at the AGM. If you wish to run or nominate a member for an 
executive position, please contact Bruce Gillespie, Treasurer.  

Current nominations are: 

 President: ......................  Paul McMillan 

 Vice President:  .............  Tom Gottlieb 

 Treasurer: ......................  Bruce Gillespie 

 Secretary .......................  Danny Karaiskakis 

 Field Officer: ..................  Ernie Dawson 

 Program Director:  .........  Jon Holmes 

NOTE: Make sure you bring your renewal form and exact 
change or cheque to renew if you want to vote! 

North Albion Collegiate Indoor Flying 
We have confirmed remaining dates for Indoor Flying at North 
Albion Collegiate. All indoor times are 12:30 pm to 2:30 pm. 
Hope you can make it! Remaining dates we have booked are: 

 Saturdays: Feb 2
nd

  and 16
th
  

 Saturdays: March 2
nd

, 16
th

, and 30
th

   
Note:  North Albion Collegiate Institute is located just 
south of the field at 2580 Kipling Avenue on the west side.  

Aurora Swap Meet – Saturday March 2nd  
 
 
 
 
The Aurora Model Aircraft Club is having its annual swap meet 
and expo on Saturday March 2

nd
. This year it will be at:  

Newmarket Community Center Doors Open at 9:00AM 
200 Doug Duncan Drive  Event Ends at 2:00PM 
Newmarket  ON L3Y 3Z2   Admission $5.00 
  

http://www.auroramodelaircraft.com/html/Swap.html 
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It’s almost 
here! 

Announcing the Upcoming Feb Fun Fly … 
Fabulous, Famous, Freakin’, Fantastic 
February Frozen Finger Fun Fly Frenzy and 
Free Food Fest (FFFFFFFFFFFFF)…whew!! 

10:00am Sun Feb 24th     
Please note that the March Flyer will 
come out after this event so this is 
your last and only reminder for the 
FFFFFFFFFFFFF.  
Mark it on your calendar today! 
 

New Year’s Day Fun Fly – Report  
Thanks to all the guys that showed up for the New Year's Day 
Fun Fly. We enjoyed a cold but beautiful blue sky day with 
fresh snow cover on the field – perfect for skis. We all enjoyed 
hot chocolate and coffee. A Humber Valley tradition lives on 
and here is the picture to prove it. 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto West Swap Meet – Sunday Feb 10  

 

Feb 6th Meeting Program – Mike Thomas! 
Electric Powered Gliders 

We are pleased to announce that Mike Thomas will be 

delivering a presentation on Electric Powered Gliders. This is a 
real treat for the club since Mike is a prolific builder and long 
time innovator in the hobby. He will share his lessons learned 
and show off the latest technologies. Mike has presented many 
times in the past and he never disappoints. If you have a 
glider, bring it in and join in the discussion.  

Orillia Aero Modelers Swap Meet 
 
 

 
 

 
 

3
rd

 Annual RC Swap Meet 
At ODAS Park 

4500 Fairgrounds Rd., Orillia 
Sunday, February 17, 2013 

From 10:00AM-2:00PM - Admission: $5.00 

Take Hwy. 11 north to Orillia, then Hwy. 12 west 
to Fairground Rd. Turn right, first building on left. 

President’s Message – Paul McMillan 
I know that some clubs can have multiple 
fields registered and thought it would be 
good to try to have two additional fields 
included with our MAAC registration. The 
additional fields would be North Albion 
Collegiate for indoor winter flying and the 
Indian Line Campground for float flying 
(previously sanctioned for 2 events). I did 
discuss this with Brad Egan our new MAAC 

zone director back in November to get his 
thoughts and to see if there was any potential objection or 
requirements. I am happy to report that our registration has 
been renewed until Dec 31, 2015 and that both additional sites 
have been included with our MAAC Club Registration.  

I wish you all a very Happy New Year and look forward to see 
those who can make it out to the FFFFFFFFFFFFF. … Paul 

Your 2012 Executive 
President, Paul McMillan ............................  (905) 851-7387 
Past President, Pat Knight .........................  (416) 225-2687 
Vice President & Editor, Tom Gottlieb ........  (416) 781-3189 
Treasurer, Bruce Gillespie .........................  (416) 741-4385 
Program Director, Jon Holmes ...................  (416) 614-0052 
Field Officer, Ernie Dawson .......................  (416) 247 7750 
Chief Instructor/Safety Officer, Tony Phan .  (416) 436-8088 

Other Appointed Positions: 

Web Master, Barry Collingwood  ................  (416) 925-6588 
Librarian, Roy Gee  ....................................  (416) 749-8793 


